
 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 60 OF 2024 
 

Port Talbot Harbour Ground Investigation Works Vessels 
Update 

 
Mariners are advised of an upcoming Ground Investigation Works 
campaign in Port Talbot Harbour commencing Monday September 

23rd 2024 for a period of approximately 56 days. 
 

The following vessels are involved. 
 

Causeway Giant 1 – Jack Up Barge 
Causeway Giant 2 – Jack Up Barge 

Ocean Supporter – Multicat 
Ocean Energy – Multicat 

Ocean Clipper – RIB 
SBS Guardian - RIB 

 
All vessels will be monitoring VHF Channels 12 and 16. 

 
This notification is made in line with the requirements of Marine 

Licence RML2420. 
 

For any queries please contact Sonny Wall – 
sonny.wall@abports.co.uk  07773 232049. 

 

mailto:sonny.wall@abports.co.uk


 
HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 

Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 
 

Date 19/09/2024. 
 

South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 
Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 

masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 
 
 

 


